
 

 

 

 

 

 

2/17/25 

 

HB2378 

Oral Testimony 

 

Chairman Kessler and committee, I stand in strong support of HB2378, known as the 
Squatter’s Bill.  Property owners across the nation are struggling with this epidemic.  It is 
either here now or will be in the future.  I want to bring this bill for property owners to be 
prepared for the situation when it arises. 

Thank you for your time and I will stand for questions at the appropriate time. 
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